
                                                      
 

The Memorial Book at St Lawrence Church is a special way that we can 

remember our loved ones, especially on the anniversary of their death. 

The pages are turned regularly at the appropriate times, so that entries 

can be viewed by family and friends.  

Each year we receive requests for the names of loved ones to be 

entered in our Memorial Book. The book is sent away annually for 

updating each entry carries a charge of £25.00.  

When the entry has been recorded the person making the original 

request is notified.  

If you would like your loved one to be remembered in this way, 

please use the form to fill in the details and return it to the Parish 

Office with your payment made payable to ‘Eastcote Parish 

Church’. If you wish to pay by direct transfer our Bank account 

details are: HSBC Bank, Account name: PCC Eastcote Parish Church, 

Account Number: 30507008, Sort code: 40-11-58 

Also, in our weekly bulletin and during the Sunday services we                 

remember those whose anniversaries fall in the coming week. If 

you would like your loved one to be remembered in this way please 

complete the form with the details. There is no charge for this.  

  

Application for entry in the Memorial 

Book and or the Weekly Bulletin  

  

Your Name:_______________________  

Address:__________________________________________  

_________________________________________________  

Contact Number:_______________________  

  

Details of the entry request:  

Surname __________________________________  

First Name(s) _______________________________  

Date of death_________________________ Age ______  

  

Please indicate your choice(s)  

Memorial Book                       Yes / No                                                                               

Annual entry in bulletin         Yes / No  

                                                                                                                                            

This completed form should be returned to the Parish Office.    


